
Life Certificates 2023 – Important Notice  

Over the last year, a Life Certificate process was carried out with certificates issued to all 
members and spouses in receipt of pensions from the RTÉSA. In accordance with the Regulations 
of the RTÉSA, the Trustees are required to hold documented evidence of pensioner  existence and 
certificates are reviewed as part of the annual audit process.   

While the majority of pensioners provided the completed certificate within the requested 
timeframe, there remains a small number of cases where no certificate has been returned 
despite a number of reminders being issued.   

The Trustees of the RTÉSA have made a decision that individuals for whom certificates remain  
outstanding will have their RTÉSA pension suspended until such time as the appropriately  
witnessed certificate is returned. This suspension will commence as part of the September 
pension payroll. Please note that pensions will be reinstated in full once the appropriately 
completed certificate is received.  

If you have not submitted your 2023 certificate, please do so by Friday September 6 to ensure 
that your pension continues without interruption. Please note that during August we will attempt 
to make contact again with all those for whom no form has been received in order to minimise the 
number of suspensions.  

Please note that the Life Certificate process for 2024 will begin shortly thereafter and we would 
ask that all in those in receipt of a pension return their certificate in a timely manner.  

Any requests for an additional copy of the 2023 certificate should be addressed to 
Pensions@rte.ie 
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